
 

  
 

Dear Parents and Faculty:  
Welcome to the 2023-2024 school year!  
 
North Shore SEPTA brings together parents, teachers, administrators, learning specialists, and professionals 
with an interest in the education of children in our school district with varying needs.  Through membership 
dues, fundraising efforts, and grant opportunities, NS SEPTA funds and facilitates worthwhile programs for the 
benefit of the entire district, including presentations from professional experts in special education and related 
services and disciplines to help parents understand, navigate, and support their child’s education and well-
being.  
 
We look forward to hosting a variety of knowledgeable guest speakers and Parent Information Exchanges (PIE) 
at our monthly meetings this 2023-2024 school year. All parents and faculty are welcome. We hope you will 
consider joining our organization. 
 
Membership for the 2023-2024 school year is $20 per family for parent members and this year we are pleased 
to offer discounted $10 memberships for North Shore faculty and staff.  
 
Wishing you and your families a safe and successful school year.  

Sincerely, The North Shore SEPTA Executive Board 

 
NS SEPTA Offers 2 Options for Submitting Your Membership Application & Payment! Online/Venmo or by Mail/Check: 

Name       

Email      

Street Address     

City_____________________  State______   ZIP_______ Phone _______________ 
 

SCAN for Online/Venmo 

School (please circle all that apply): 

Sea Cliff      Glen Head      Glenwood Landing      NS Middle School      NS High School      BOCES      Out of District 

Membership Dues Enclosed*  $20.00 (family) _____   or $10.00 (NS Faculty/Staff) _______ 

Requests for topics for future meetings: ___________________________________________________________ 

Make checks payable to North Shore SEPTA and mail with this form to: 
North Shore SEPTA, 280 Carpenter Avenue, Sea Cliff, NY 11579, or return to your school’s main office 

 
* If the cost of membership is prohibitive, please contact NS SEPTA at nssepta@gmail.com 

 

https://tinyurl.com/kp2vz36h
mailto:nssepta@gmail.com

